
Chadds  

WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL! 
 

 

 

Your Chadds Ford Elementary PTO would like to welcome all students and families to the 2019 - 2020 school 

year!  We are excited to begin another successful year for our school and PTO.  Participation in PTO activities 

builds community and helps benefit our school and students; there are numerous opportunities to get involved.  

Please also consider donating to our Booster Drive (fill in the "Give Us A Boost" flyer and return to school via 

Backpack Express or to the office during Sneak-a-Peek, which is August 22, 2019). Funds raised through this 

drive, the Art Show, and other fundraisers go directly to our children to fund technology projects, teacher 

grants, assemblies, books, family fun night and much more!   

 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES - Please plan to attend! 

• Wednesday, September 4 @ 9:30 AM – FIRST PTO MEETING AND BUDGET APPROVAL MEETING. 

Subsequent PTO meetings fall on the first Wednesday of every month at 9:30 a.m.   All CFE parents are 

welcome. Meetings are informal, so please feel free to bring your younger children. 

    

• Friday, September 20 @ 4:30 PM – FALL FESTIVAL 

Always a fun time for all. Please look for more information to come home with your child.  
 

• Save the Date - ART SHOW - March 20 and 21 

This is the primary fundraiser for our school. Please do not miss this event; plan to volunteer to help!  

 

NEWSWORTHY ITEMS: 

• Mitchell Elementary School Drive – We will be collecting items for Mitchell Elementary School in 

Southwest Philadelphia, and greatly appreciate your support (see separate flyer for more information).  
 

• Volunteer Clearances – Please make sure that your clearances are up-to-date, as they are required to 

volunteer at most school events. For additional information please visit: 

https://www.ucfsd.org/about/volunteer. 

 

We want to thank all of our volunteers, teachers, staff, and administration for all that they do to support the 

continued success of our PTO. We would love to have your help volunteering, as well as your support of our 

booster campaign and events. These profits directly benefit all of our CFE children – let's work together to make 

it a great year for all of them!  

 

Thank you so much. Feel free to contact us with any questions. 
Joyce Yoon (President) - joyceyoon@gmail.com 

Jessica Lang (President) – jessicaAWlang@gmail.com 

Jeff Ellison (Vice President) - jeffmt29@hotmail.com 

Meredith Petruccelli (Vice President) – meredithpetruccelli@gmail.com 

Hoang-Q Nguyen (Treasurer) - hoangq001@gmail.com 

Christina Condelles (Recording Secretary) - ccondelles@outlook.com 

Christina Rayos (Corresponding Secretary) - csmon1222@yahoo.com 


